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15CLUB members at lunch at The Barossa Cellar
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1. Our 2024 vintage team taking a brief 
(and very funny) moment away from all 
the wine work; 2. We were so pleased 
to host a group of wine lovers from The 
Netherlands during their South Australian 
tour in November; 3. Allister with Martin 
Liu during Allister’s Hong Kong visit in 
November; 4. Commanders Cliff and 
Terri enjoyed a special lunch celebration 
in the Commander Lounge in September 
last year. Vale Terri. 5. Cameron was busy 
at the Prowein trade show in Germany 
early in March. 
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Thank you to all the 15CLUB members who were able to join us 
for a long lunch celebration at The Barossa Cellar on Saturday.  
A wonderful afternoon of amazing food, some cracking back 
vintage wines and a sneak peek of 2022 Helbig 1915 Shiraz. 
	

15CLUB membership is by annual invitation, to the most 
remarkable supporters of Elderton. For more information, 
please contact our Commander Concierge, Jodhi, via  email 
jodhi@eldertonwines.com.au.


